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January 28, 1993 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Harold: 

Hope you are feeling better. We have not yet scheduled anything, 
although we have thought about late March. We will check with 
you first. We would not want to do anything to jeopardize 
your health. 

Well, your books are now in the UK Library. I will send you 
a copy of the press release next week. I did some more research 
in Senator Cooper's archives, which were recently reclaimed 
from his brother, Dick. When I last went, the Warren Report 
part of the archives took up one-half of a 6 inch wide box. 
Bill Cooper has added two entire boxes. Much of this material 
was stamped "Top Secret" and included the January 27th transcript 
and some depositions, etc. Some interesting personal cor-
respondence, nothing earth shattering, but I will make copies 
and send you next week. Still no copy of Whitewash. 

I now have the 26 volume' Exhibits! They are in very good shape. 
I have been reading a lot of the depositions. I was especially 
interested in the deposition of a disc jockey called the 
"Weird Beard". His comments about Ruby were very interesting. 
The Weird Beard was our big top 40 DJ in Louisville in the late 
1960s and early 1970s. I never had any idea he knew Jack Ruby 
and was one of the last people to talk to him before he shot 
Oswald. 

I will send you an order for some more books next week and the 
Senator Cooper 	information. Probably the only thing you don't 
have is the personal correspondence. 

I thought you came across very well on the "Who Shot Martin 
Luther King" show. I thought it went very well. 

Hope you get feeling better. Say hi to Lillian. 

Sincerely, 

Neichter 

PS. I am spending this weekend sitting on top of a mountain at 
Cumberland Gap National Park. * We will see why Daniel Boone 
walked around the mountain rather than over it. 


